
 

8-2-19 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Safer Internet Use 

Earlier this week was safer internet day.  In school we have supported children’s understanding and learning 

with theatre workshops and presentations.  It is a constant challenge to ensure that our children are 

informed so that they can act safely when using the internet.  As education professionals my staff receive 

regular updates, but I am mindful that parents do not always receive this advice regularly.  The link below is 

very useful and I would recommend taking 5 minutes to look over the content. 

 

The WSBC website: https://www.wirralsafeguarding.co.uk/online-safety-2/ 

 

Staffing update – Mrs Johnson 

I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Johnson has successfully achieved a secondment post as the Interim 

Head Teacher at Gayton Primary School.  This will mean that she will be seconded to Gayton Primary for the 

2019 summer term.  This is a wonderful achievement for Mrs Johnson and great recognition of her 

professional development.  Please be assured that the school will organise cover so that school continues to 

run smoothly in the summer term. 

 

Staffing Update – Mrs Harland 

Mrs Harland has been an integral part of our office staff for the last 13 years.  She has been successful in 

gaining promotion and is going to work for the University of Liverpool.  We will miss her, but wish her well 

as she takes the next step in her career. 

 

Important reminders  

 Allergy awareness – please avoid sending in nuts or kiwi fruit.  We have a few children in the school 

who are highly allergic to these foods. 

 I continue to receive complaints from neighbours about parking.  I would ask that all parents park 

legally and where necessary, park further away from school to ensure this.   

 

Inset Days 

Friday 24th May 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre  

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
 

Together Everyone Achieves More                   
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